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From: Allyce Bolger (She/Her)
To: Mary.HenningsFrank@avera.org
Cc: Lizette Roldan-Otero; R4Enforcement
Subject: RE: Avera McKennan Confirmatory Order documentation
Date: Wednesday, January 11, 2023 8:55:00 AM

Hi Mary,
 
Thank you for providing the Effectiveness Reviews. Please note, that per Item L.3 of the Order, the
results of the Organization Health Survey are to be submitted to the NRC within six months of
conducting the survey and do not necessarily need to be submitted by March 31, 2023. However,
Item O of the Order, does require a written summary of actions implemented in the previous

calendar year be submitted by March 31st.
 
Let me know if you have any questions.
 
Regards,
 

Allyce Bolger
(Pronouns: She/Her)
Health Physicist
Division of Radiological Safety and Security
NRC Region IV
817-200-1197
 
From: Mary Hennings Frank <Mary.HenningsFrank@avera.org> 
Sent: Tuesday, December 27, 2022 1:28 PM
To: R4Enforcement <R4Enforcement.Resource@nrc.gov>
Subject: [External_Sender] Confirmatory Order OI case number 4-2019-007
 
Good Afternoon,
 
Per the Confirmatory Order under “Effectiveness Review”, are these reviews for both Radioactive
Material License number 40-16571-01 and 40-16571-02.
 
Have a Happy New Year!
 
Mary
 

Mary Hennings-Frank
Mary Hennings-Frank | Radiation Safety Officer
Avera McKennan Hospital & University Health Center
1325 S. Cliff Ave. | Sioux Falls, SD 57105
Direct:  605-322-7155 | Cell: 605-368-4609 | Fax: 605-322-7181
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